
CALIFORNIA PAINT
HORSE ASSOCIATION
californiapainthorseassoc.com

Minutes of Meeting Held
June 14, 2016
Dixon, CA

President John Casey called the meeting to order at 7:35 p.m.

MEMBERS PRESENT:
John Casey, Janet Radford, Steve Coombs, Ellen DeLong, Bob and Janice Wagg 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES: Ellen made a motion to accept minutes; Seconded by 
Janice W.   Motion Passed
Communications: Thank you from Brenda McCarthy who won our raffle item of a free 
show bill.  Thanked us and said how much she enjoys our shows.      
TREASURER’S REPORT: Bob gave treasurer report.  
CCC: Teleconference meeting held May 21.  Katy Lentz has resigned as our rep and 
Janet will step in.  Janet gave report on CCC audit held in Feb.  Jean will contact Golden 
Roseto to re-design our website and get a quote.  CCC voted $350 to get started.  Diane 
Alves discussed having the Calif. Clubs support having the APHA convention in 
Sacramento next year.  The world show will be in Sept. in 2017.  Still getting promises 
that Z designs will upload the few things they did complete to our website. (still not done 
as of today 8-1-2016).  Denise Escover is getting bid for 2017 directory.  Next meeting 
August 20 in Turlock.
SHOW COMMITTEE: Show was smaller than we had hoped but everyone received 
great prizes.  Although we lost some money on the show itself we had left over awards 
that will be used for future shows and that will cover the loss.  BarBQ was awesome and 
thanks again to our President John Casey and his son-in-law Dave for all their hard work 
and delicious food.  Had great raffle with lots of prizes (club purchased $700 in raffle 
prizes) and the one big prize of a free show bill was won by Brenda McCarthy.
YEAR END AWARDS:  Glenda will have results by August meeting.
Meeting adjourned at 8:15p.m.
Respectfully submitted
Janet Radford
CPHA Secretary
janrad@att.net

NEXT MEETING: August 9, 2016 at Mary’s Pizza Shack in Dixon.  Meeting begins at 
7:30p.m.    
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